
Rebecca Z. Hasselbeck 
981 Arnold Palmer Drive 

Loveland, OH  45140 
 

August 17, 2021 
 
Mr. Scott Lipps & the Health Committee 
Ohio Representative for District 62 
Chairman of the Health Committee 
77 South High Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Re:  HB-248 Vaccine Choice and Anti-Discrimination Act 
 
Dear Mr. Lipps and the Health Committee, 
 
I am a retiree from southwest Ohio writing to let you know that I 100% support HB248 and I 
request that this committee support the Bill also.  Please support this Bill to protect the 
freedoms of the citizens of Ohio including you and your family. 
 
We have always been blessed with many freedoms in the United States, but our freedoms are 
eroding quickly.   Please support this Bill and move it from committee (with your full support) 
for vote ASAP.  With the amount of coercion and mandates being pushed in regard to the covid 
“vaccine” America is becoming a very scary place.  The coercion and mandates and talk of 
vaccine passports is astonishing. Please move this Bill forward to protect us from tyranny and 
the violation of our rights.   
 
This virus has a 99.74% survivability rate. 
 
There are 3 effective pharmaceutical treatments (HCQ, Ivermectin, Budesonide) plus 
nutraceuticals (such as Vit D3, Vit C, Zinc, etc) 
 
Is a vaccine even medically necessary? 
 
Is the vaccine even safe? 
 
Summary of VAERS Data as of July 30, 2021 

Total Adverse Events 545,338! 
Deaths 12,366* 
Serious Injuries 70,105 

*A CDC whistleblower has reported deaths from the shot are at least 45,000! 
 



And analysis from Harvard University is that VAERS data only represents 1-10% of what is 
actually going on with these shots! 
 
I know this bill is not debating the need for, or efficacy of the “vaccine”, but I am just sharing 
the data and ask that you move this Bill through to vote to protect the citizens of Ohio including 
you and your family. 
 
Please support this Bill and move it forward for vote to: 

 Protect our freedom to make our own personal health care choices. 
 Protect our privacy. 
 Protect us from discrimination based on our personal health care choices. 

 
What you do with this Bill will affect you, your family, future generations of your family, your 
friends, your neighbors and your constituents.  Do what is right for your family and friends and 
what is right for all citizens of Ohio.  Protect us from forced vaccinations and from 
discrimination based on our health status. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Becky Hasselbeck 
 
Cc: Jean Schmidt, rep65@ohiohouse.gov 
       Terry Johnson, Johnson@ohiosenate.gov 
   


